

Dear Parent,

The School is organising the Annual Science Day on Wednesday, May 9, 2018. You are cordially invited to the Science Day celebrations. The purpose of conducting the Science Day is to promote true scientific spirit. Students will show case a lot of Hands-on scientific investigation activities.

Parents of classes VI to XI can visit the school to see the activities and encourage our young scientists from 9.30 a.m. to 10.30 a.m. in the Labs, Badminton court and Canteen area.

Looking forward to see you.